

Summer is Heating up at Cape Henry Lighthouse!

Check out exciting updates from Preservation Virginia's Cape Henry Lighthouse.

New Walking Tour of Historic Cape Henry Starting July 1

Explore more than 400 years of the historic Cape Henry area! Stops include the Cape Henry Memorial where English settlers first landed and the new Cape Henry Lighthouse.

Shuttle Bus Service Launches in August

A shuttle bus will be available to transport visitors from the Joint Expeditionary Base Fort Story security gate to Cape Henry Lighthouse starting in August.

Dune Restoration Begins this Fall!

As an advocate for the preservation of historic places and resources across Virginia, Preservation Virginia is excited to announce that the restoration of the Cape Henry Lighthouse dune will begin this fall. The project includes stabilizing erosion, pouring a concrete platform to protect the base of the Lighthouse and installing interpretive signs. While the dune is undergoing restoration, our walking tours, Daily Dune Talks (at ground level) and special events will continue!

Learn more about our advocacy work and historic sites at preservationvirginia.org





